
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BUREAU OF GENERAL SERVICES  
DIVISION OF PLANNING, DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The State of Maine, Department of Administrative and Financial Services, 

Bureau of General Services (BGS) is conducting a competitive bid process 

for Energy Efficiency Upgrades - Maine Department of Marine Resources 

Lab, located at 194 McKown Point Road, West Boothbay Harbor, Maine. 

Bids will be opened at 2:00 p.m. on September 3, 2024. 

 

The Maine Department of Marine Resources Lab Energy Efficiency 

Upgrades include exterior envelope improvements, mechanical and energy 

improvements and associated electrical work. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website:  https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 


